
BEFORE THE NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of the Nebraska 
Public Service Commission, on 
its own motion, to investigate 
issues associated with Viper 911 
equipment. 

)
)
)
)
)
)
)
)

Application No. 911-039/PI-145
 
 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 
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BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 
 

The Nebraska Public Service Commission (Commission) opened 
the above-captioned docket, on its own motion, to investigate 
issues associated with Viper 911 equipment. 

 
On August 24, 2009, the Hearing Officer scheduled a 

workshop for October 19, 2009 to further explore any continuing 
problems and to discuss appropriate solutions.  Based upon 
communications from the affected Public Safety Answering Points, 
it appears that efforts are currently underway that may resolve 
outstanding issues. 

 
Therefore, the Hearing Officer finds that the workshop 

should be continued to a date to be determined. 
 

 

O R D E R 
 

 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Officer that the 
workshop scheduled for October 19, 2009 at 10:00 a.m. CDT be 
continued to a date yet to be determined. 
 

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 13th day of 
October, 2009. 

 
 
 By: ___________________________  
  Hearing Officer 


